
 
 

IIS/CIR/021/2024-2025 

08/06/2024 
 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Family” 
 

As we have commenced the new academic year 2024-25, we would like to interact with the 

parents of Grade IX - XII which is very crucial at this point of time. In this regard, an onsite 

Parents’ Orientation has been scheduled which will be led by the School leadership team & 

Class teachers and the session will focus on latest changes by CBSE for Secondary & Senior 

Secondary Grades, Scheme of Examination AY 2024-25, Promotion criteria as mandated by 

CBSE, Attendance, Code of Conduct as mandated by MOE and other General Guidelines for 

Board students. 

 

The session is planned as per the below schedule: 

 

Date Grades Timing Session 

Led by 

Attendees 

 

 

 

 

14th 

June 2024, 

Friday 

  
X & XII - Girls 

  

  
3.00 pm - 4.30 pm 

  

 

Principal, 

Vice 

Principal 

 

Parents of X & 

XII students 

X & XII - Boys 

 

5.00 pm – 6.30pm 

 

 

IX & XI - 

Boys & Girls 
  

  
3.00 pm - 4.00 pm 

Class 

teachers of 

IX & XI in 

their 

respective 

Classrooms 

Parents of IX & 

XI students 

   

 

Note 

• Parents are requested to attend the session and report to school on time. 

• Attendance is compulsory for the parents and it will be recorded for school’s further actions. 

• Parents’ support & involvement is very much required for the children to attain academic 

standards and ensure their well-being including their social & emotional aspects. 

 

Your cooperation and understanding in this regard will be highly appreciated. 

 
Stay safe & healthy! 

 

 

 

 


